
MFA Mrkic Participates In The 14th Francophone Summit
Saturday, 13 October 2012.

Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivan Mrkic is participating in the deliberations of the 14th
Francophone Summit in Kinshasa, Democratic Republic of the Congo, from 13 to 14 October
2012.
  
Minister Mrkic will have meetings with the ministers of foreign affairs and other representatives
of a number of countries and present to them the personal messages of President of the
Republic of Serbia Tomislav Nikolic.

The Republic of Serbia has been participating in the International Francophone Organization in
the capacity of observer since 2006.
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